
Cass Health Nursing Scholarship 
 

 

Cass Health is awarding a $500 scholarship to a student from southwest Iowa with a goal of 
working in a nursing profession. 

q Applicants must be accepted to or currently enrolled in a nursing program leading to 
completion of LPN, RN, BSN, MSN or DNP. 

o Pre-nursing, other pre-programs and CNA students are not eligible. 
q If you are not currently enrolled, but are accepted into a nursing program,  

you must include a copy of your acceptance letter. 
q Consideration will also be given to applicant’s scholarship, citizenship, and leadership 

abilities. 
 
Name   

 
Address   

 
Telephone   ________________________  Birth date_______________________ 

  
Year of High School Graduation   

 
High School Attended   
 
 
College Students 

1) What nursing program are you currently enrolled in? 
 
 
 
 

2) If not currently enrolled, where have you been accepted?   
(A copy of your notification of acceptance must be included.)  
 
 
 



 

 

All Applicants 
 
On a separate sheet, please provide the following information: 

 
1.  A brief paragraph about why you chose nursing as your career path. 
2.  List any extracurricular activities, honors, volunteering, and work experiences. 
3.  A brief paragraph commenting on one community or school activity you particularly enjoy and 
why. 
4.  Two letters of recommendation: 

• One personal recommendation 
• One professional recommendation 

o Examples include professor, teacher, employer, health care professional 
5. A copy of your current academic transcript.  

 
 
 
 
 
Signature Date 

 
If under 18 years of age, a parent or guardian must also sign. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent or Guardian Signature Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return completed applications by March 29, 2024 to: 

 
Mail to: Cass Health 

Human Resources 
1501 E. Tenth Street 

 Atlantic, IA 50022 
 
Email to: careers@casshealth.org 

 
*Scholarship awards will be paid directly to the student’s college. 
**Public announcement of award recipient will be made no later than May 5th. 


